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Washington, DC 20555-0001

PALISADES NUCLEAR PLANT
DOCKET 50-255
LICENSE No. DPR-20
WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST- IMPLEMENTATION OF LEAK BEFORE BREAK
TECHNOLOGY
(TAC NO. MB 5819)

By letter dated August 8, 2002, Nuclear Management Company, LLC (NMC) requested
approval for the implementation of leak before break technology for the Palisades Plant.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has communicated to NMC that current
NRC policy requires that such a request be submitted in the form of a license
amendment request. Therefore, NMC is withdrawing the request made on August 8,
2002, and will evaluate reformatting the request for a potential future resubmittal.

SUMMARY OF COMMITMENTS

This letter contains no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments.

/~~~~~~~~~
Doug s E. Cooper
Site Vice-President, Palisades

CC Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region III
Project Manager, Palisades Plant, USNRC, NRR
NRC Resident Inspector - Palisades Plant
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